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Dear Sir or Madam 

REFRESHED ISSUES AND OPTIONS REPORT 

The County Council is preparing a Waste Core Strategy for Worcestershire. The 

Waste Core Strategy is a plan for Worcestershire’s waste and will provide a 

framework of how waste in the county will be managed between now and 2027. 

 

We have prepared a Waste Core Strategy: Refreshed Issues and Options 

Report, which has brought earlier work on the Waste Core Strategy up to date 

and reflects the views of local people from previous consultations. Copies of the 

‘refreshed’ report and Sustainability Appraisal can be found on the Council’s 

website www.worcestershire.gov.uk/wcs. Please contact me on 01905 766374 if 

you would like a paper copy free of charge. 

 

The Council welcomes any comments you would like to make on the Refreshed 

Issues and Options Report and Sustainability Appraisal. The consultation period 

will commence on 29
th
 September until 19

th
 December 2008. Please find a 

questionnaire enclosed regarding the ‘refreshed’ report.  

 

It would be helpful if the questionnaire and any other comments you may have 

whether by paper, fax, e-mail or on-line, could be received between 29
th
 

September and 5 p.m. 19
th
 December 2008. 

 

If you would like any further information on the procedures, please telephone 

01905 766374 or e-mail wcs@worcestershire.gov.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicholas Dean 

 

Nicholas Dean 

Team Leader, 
Minerals and Waste 
Planning, Economy 

and Performance 
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